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26th September 2018
Dear P4 parents
This is a really important year in the spiritual life of your child.  We want to invite you to a meeting in the school on Wednesday 3rd October at 7.30pm at which you will find out your responsibilities involving your child’s participation in the sacraments in the months ahead.  The meeting will last no more than one hour.
Do This in Memory is a programme which parents plan and take part in, and it allows the children to become familiar with the church and the celebration of the Eucharist.  We have been told that the Sunday community has benefited from the infusion of life and energy which the children bring.
The dates for the DTiM programme will be given to you on this evening.  In the interim, the dates for your diary are as follows:
Enrolment Sunday: Sunday 7th October 2018 11am St Patrick’s Church
Sacrament of Reconciliation: Wednesday 27th March 7.30 St Patrick’s Church

First Holy Communion: Saturday 1st June 11.00 St Patrick’s Church

We look forward to welcoming you to the school on Wednesday 3rd October at 7.30pm.  Please ensure at least one parent is able to attend.

Your sincerely

Fr Seamus White				Mrs Wendy McKeown

